
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
28th June, 2018 
 

Re: Art study visit to Edinburgh 2018 
 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
I am writing to you regarding our proposed Art study visit to Edinburgh in the next 
academic year, from Thursday 18th October 2018, returning Sunday, 21st October 
2018. 
 
The visit will form a vital part of the A level course as it provides visual research and 
first-hand critical study, which is an integral part of the coursework study. 
 
Our itinerary will include visits to contemporary galleries in Edinburgh and Glasgow.  
We will have opportunity to undertake practical work shop sessions around the 
coast as well as landscapes and urban environments 
 
As your son/daughter has expressed an interest in taking the course at AS, I need to 
secure the booking; therefore may I politely request a deposit of £90 by Friday, 13th 
July 2018 to guarantee a place.  Payment is to be made via Parent Pay. 
 
The approximate final cost of the visit will be £350, with the balance due in 
September 2018. This will include travel from school to Edinburgh and three nights 
bed and breakfast at Safe Stay Edinburgh. The price also includes a packed lunch 
provided by the hostel, entrance fees to all museums and galleries and an evening 
meal. This also includes the cost of sketchbooks, a paint brush set, canvasses and 
boards, all of which will be essential for the A level course. If you have any concerns 
about the cost involved, please feel free to contact the school in confidence. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs F Henson 
Head of Art 


